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Dear Representatives, 

In the state of the economy and status of inflation, I find it literally appalling that this 

bill is being even being proposed, let alone as "PERMANENT", allowing annual 

increases of up to 3% on the licensing for food establishments.  This is assuming that 

inflation will increase by at least 3% each year?   

 

I implore you to have mercy on the businesses in this state and vote NO on any 

increases this year. 

 

If you value being re-elected, I implore you to NOT raise taxes or fees on small 

business in this state. 

 

Respectfully. 


